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Notice to Mariners 031.2018 Dated 18.05.2018

Witham Wharf Demolition

Mariners are advised works are scheduled to dismantle Witham Wharf loading
tower and quay.

The demolition is intended to be carried out from the river bank and it is not
anticipated the works will cause a hazard to navigation however the possibility
of unexpected incidents remain and mariners are advised to give the quay a
wide berth when passing during the demolition.

This Notice will self cancel at the completion of the operation.
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